
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

27 July 2023 

 

Stage 3 – Canberra Excursion 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

As part of our History unit, Year 5 and Year 6 students will be exploring State and Federal Government 

responsibilities and developing an understanding of how the electoral process works. To support this unit, 

we are planning a two-day excursion to Canberra for all Stage 3 classes. This excursion will be a valuable 

educational and social experience for the students. 

At this stage, we require a deposit of $50 by Wednesday 9 August 2023 to indicate whether your child 

will be attending. The final cost per student will be $265. This covers coach travel, all entry fees, 

accommodation and all meals, except lunch on the first day. The full payment can be made up-front, or 

incrementally across the term, with $265 due no later than Friday 15 September 2023 (Week 9).  

Please see overleaf for additional information. 

Permission notes and payments for this event will be accepted online through the School Bytes parent 

portal. Alternatively, please check your email account for an email with the link to access the permission 

note and make a payment. Please note, with the new finance system late payments will not be accepted. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Bert Lo Campo            Miss Kenny 

Principal         Excursion Coordinator 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


